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Bruce Block, the only encumbent member being proposed for reappointment, tells me that as far as he knows, there have been no BID Board
meetings held for the past couple of years, and if they were held, he is or was unaware of them. He said that because this particular BID was a
one property BID, there apparently has not been a great deal of attention paid to its existence as the years have ensued. Historically, he said that

he had attended all meetings that were properly noticed and that his attendance record should therefore match that of other BID Board members.

From: Charlotte Rodriguez [mailto:CRODRI@milwaukee.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2003 3:03 PM

To: wsteele@polacheckmgmt.com

Subject: Attendance Record

William,

I am forwarding an attachment to be filled out and returned ASAP regarding reappointment of Bruce Block.
Thanks. Char.




